
Philanthropy: MZFF recognised at
TLC Ambulance Launch

The MZFF is extremely proud to be a foundation sponsor of the TLC Ambulance
Project – an initiative developed by TLC for Kids in collaboration with Ambulance
Victoria. This project will enable terminally ill children to be transported to a final
destination of their choice – under the care of a full volunteer ambulance crew.
The MZFF has donated $150,000 over three years to help bring this project to
life.  ST  co-founder  Bozena  Zembrzuski  was  invited  to  speak  at  the  official
ambulance launch.

Click on the video banner above for more.
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